LINCOLN TRAIL ELEMENTARY

SBDM COUNCIL

September 27, 2005

Called Meeting

Jennifer Lewis, Chairperson called the called meeting of the School-Based Decision-Making Council of Lincoln Trail Elementary to order at 2:00 p.m. in room 130.  Members present were Jennifer Lewis, chairperson; Linda Reed, co-chairperson Becky Hillard, Kim Howell, Rich Laing and Linda Lindsey.  There were no guests.

The SBDM Council accepted the agenda by consensus.

The interview committee consisting of Bryan Lewis, Assistant Principal; Linda Reed, co-chair; and Kathy Jones, custodian recommends the hiring of Sheila Thurman as 2nd shift custodian. Mrs. Thurman has worked as a substitute custodian at Lincoln Trail in the past. The SBDM Council accepted the recommendation by consensus

 The September 27, 2005, SBDM Council called meeting was adjourned by consensus at 2:30 p.m.
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